COPY

6th November,1947,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your lebter of the 5th Septembepr
last recpecting the 011 Tanker Barge "SHELI 15" (aao,ziiinn
feport No.441l), I have to acquaint you thet the ease has
been discussed in this 0fflice with the Owners! representative
iroBerichuysen, and at his request two coples of the plan

of shell expanslon Indicating the plates recomrended for
renewal have been transmitted to him for his considerations

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,.

The Surveyors,
LISBON,

Lloyd's Registe
Foundation
OlnoFq - ot 201§ — 9309



